
 
 
 

 
 

Education Resources 
Executive Director Tony McDaid 

Strathaven Academy 

 
 Our ref: KB/RJ/CD 

Your ref:  

If calling ask for: Mrs James 

Phone: 01357 524040 

Date: February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S2 Consultation Evening 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Consultation Evening on Tuesday, 1 March. This will be online 
and not in-person appointments in the school building. This is an important evening and provides 
you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and meet their class teachers.  
 
The school has introduced a new initiative and easy to use online appointment booking system.  This 
allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email 
confirming your appointments.  We are confident this will support parental engagement this session 
and welcome any feedback.  We will review this new system later in the session. 
 
Appointments with teachers can be made from Wednesday, 23 February, 9.00am and will close on 
Monday, 28 February, 12.00pm.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact 
the school office. 
 
To book your appointments please visit https://strathaven.schoolcloud.co.uk.  (A short guide on how 
to add appointments is included with this letter and available on the school website).  If you have 
any issues, please contact the school office. 
 
Please note that you will only be able to make a maximum of ten appointments per pupil and as 
some staff have more than one S2 class, there may be some teachers who you are unable to meet 
with. 
 
I take this opportunity to remind you that you may contact the relevant Pupil Support Teacher 
regarding this report or your child’s progress in general. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
R. James 

 
 
R JAMES 
Depute Head Teacher  
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